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STOKE FERRY ORDINARY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
All Stoke Ferry Parish Councillors are summoned  
 On Monday 29th January 2024, at 5.00pm in the  

Village Hall, Lynn Road, Stoke Ferry 
 

19/24 To record the names of those present 
Chair – Cllr S Lintern, Cllr T Mann and Cllr J Taylor. 
 
1 member of the public 
G Robinson – Clerk and RFO 

 
20/24 Openness and transparency notice - The Parish Council record the meeting. 

Aggressive or abusive behaviour towards members of the Parish Council, staff or members 
of the public will not be tolerated.  If this happens you will be asked to leave the meeting 
and if necessary, the meeting will be suspended.  Member of the public asked to only speak 
when they are permitted to do so. 

 The Chair reminded those present of the above statement 
 

21/24 To receive and consider acceptance for apologies of absence 
It was resolved to accept apologies from Cllr A Hayward, Cllr D Stocking, Cllr D Robinson, 
Cllr G Reeve, Cllr S Collins and Cllr L Juniper-Solley 
 

22/24 To receive declarations of interest from members or to note dispensations where  
applicable 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

     23/24 To Adjourn the meeting to allow for public comments (in accordance with standing  
order 3(j) and 3 (k) item shall not exceed 15 minutes). 
There were no questions from the member of the public. 
 

24/24 To consider financial items 

• To reconsider and agree 2024/25 budget and precept requirement. 
Cllr Lintern went through all the 2024/25 budget figures to explain what is included in 
each line, particularly noting any changes since the meeting of 17th January. It was 
resolved to reconsider the figure agreed at the last meeting and instead request a 
precept of £23,519.51. 
 

    25/24 To approve next meeting will be the Ordinary Parish Meeting on Wednesday 21st   
February 2024 at 7.00 pm in the Stoke Ferry Village Hall  
Councillors noted the date of the next meeting. 


